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Summary:

The Office of Policy Coordination provides the Free Europe Committee with State
Department policy guidance dated April 26, 1950, calling for a range of diplomatic and
information initiatives, including use of émigrés, but cautioning that broadcasts “should
not promise imminent liberation or encourage active revolt.” The quoted phrase was
added to the initial guidance dated April 11 and published in FRUS, 1950, IV, 14-17

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Blavatnik Family Foundation

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan


